
10-17-2022


Mayor Frank Ewert called the special meeting of the Anamoose City Council to order this 17th day of October 2022, at 7:03 pm.  All council members were present.  Also present were Tom Sieg, Maintainer of the Lagoon and Sewer, and Laurel Schnase, City Auditor.

The purpose of this meeting was to review and vote on a building permit for Joe and Jessi Herman. Motion to approve the permit for a fence and deck to be built on their property, with the fence and deck on the north side being no more than 5 feet from the house. M.Schmaltz/Mertz. AIF

Sieg was present to give the council an update on the work being done in the manhole area at 2nd St. and Ave. B East. He has had the sewer line jetted and televised in attempt to isolate where water is coming from in the hole. The line is clean now other than small rocks, but water is still coming in. He is working with Rural Water and North Prairie Regional Water District to help resolve this matter.

The council reviewed the change of wording, and inclusion of penalties in the revised amendment to the Animal and Fowl Ordinance. Motion to approve the 1st reading of the revised amendment to the Animal and Fowl Ordinance. B.Schmaltz/Mertz. AIF  Schnase will have the revised amendment published in the city’s designated paper.  The 2nd reading will be on November 14th during the next council meeting.  This meeting is open to the public.

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 8:05 p.m. upon motion by M.Schmaltz/B.Schmaltz. AIF
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